
Our Girls Matter – rally to
call for deportation of the
Rochdale Three
The Mass ‘Deport The Rochdale 3’ rally in Parliament Square
will kick off at 12.00 hours.  Attendees are advised to follow
social distancing rules and wear masks were possible amid
COVID-19

A rally organised by Hearts of Oak and their partners Women
Against Groomers, following the start of lPoliticalite: “When
Abdul Rauf, Adil Khan and Abdul Aziz were convicted in 2012 of
appalling and racist sexual offences against young Rochdale
girls, then Home Secretary Theresa May said that they would be
deported after serving their sentences.”

“This has developed cross-party support, with Andy Burnham,
Labour  Mayor  of  Manchester,  Tony  Lloyd,  Labour  MP  for
Rochdale, and Christ Chapman, Conservative MP for neighbouring
Heywood & Middleton, all calling for the three groomers to be
returned to Pakistan. ”

“Four years after their release from prison and two years
after being stripped of their British citizenship, news this
evening  that  he  has  taken  his  family  abroad  for  their
protection after an arson attack on a property owned by his
wife  (not  the  only  threat  he  and  his  family  have  faced
recently) and the new recent Covid 19 regulations will make it
impossible for him to return and be available in time. 

https://www.newenglishreview.org/our-girls-matter-rally-to-call-for-deportation-of-the-rochdale-three/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/our-girls-matter-rally-to-call-for-deportation-of-the-rochdale-three/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/our-girls-matter-rally-to-call-for-deportation-of-the-rochdale-three/
https://www.newenglishreview.org/blog_direct_link.cfm?blog_id=69573
https://www.newenglishreview.org/blog_direct_link.cfm?blog_id=69573
https://www.newenglishreview.org/blog_direct_link.cfm?blog_id=69533
https://www.newenglishreview.org/blog_direct_link.cfm?blog_id=69533

